

www.jeanclaudecolin.org

The Cause / Seeking Graces / Hannah Bennett

Latest update

Message from Hannah, Feb 18, 2021:

I'm doing quite well at the moment. I've had a recent flare up of nerve pain in my arms and hands which has prevented me from driving. But I'm working three days a week at a Speech Pathology practice and absolutely loving it. I work with such a great team which is great too.

I'm so grateful for all your prayers and support. Please pass on all my thanks. I know Fr. Colin is listening. I have been able to walk/run on a treadmill for up to 20 minutes! I was not able to do this since my diagnosis, so it has been a wonderful achievement. I'm working with some great physiotherapists and OTs, and really believe your prayers are guiding my therapists to help me in the best way possible.

Best wishes, Hannah

Previous message, April 2020:

That's so kind of the Marists to think of me during this time, the world being as messy as it is right now.

I am continuing my university classes online, which is certainly different, but I'm happy they are still going! Due to my immune suppressant drug, I've not been able to leave the house other than a walk around the block. I understand this is for my safety but it can be very lonely and stressful at times.

I'm very lucky to live with my beautiful family. They've been very supportive in getting the medications and groceries I'm no longer allowed to get.

Overall, my symptoms have been pretty calm. I'm struggling with a lot of nerve pain around my hips and left arm, but apart from that I've been quite well.

Hope you are all safe and staying well.

Best wishes, Hannah'